
Douglas  County  residents
asked to take survey
The Douglas County Board of County Commissioners will meet in
early February to update the strategic plan.

The commission is seeking input now via an online survey. The
survey will be open until Feb. 2.

Douglas County’s strategic plan is the framework for which the
commission prioritizes fiscal needs and public services in
Douglas County.
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